
January 7, 2011 

High School: 
 No facilities work currently being done. 

 
Fairfax Elementary: 

 No facilities work currently being done. 
 

Mariemont Elementary: 
    Neyer Plumbing will be on-site at Mariemont starting this week (probably 

Monday) for the water main and sanitary piping for the modular units.  
They will be cutting a trench for the pipes then covering it.  Much of the 
work that could impact student arrival and dismissal will be done over 
the four day weekend of Jan. 14-17.  The work this week will be done 
across the front of the school (Wooster Pike side).  The front doors will be 
blocked during this period.  Some of the football field will be fenced off 
during the digging. 

   We are building a wall next to the Parish Center to allow for widening of 
the drive between the building and the tennis courts. 

    Some trees will have to be taken down for the modular buildings and 
      new building.* We will be landscaping and replacing trees closer to  
      the end of the project.   

 
Terrace Park Elementary: 
 

 The plumbing and electrical work for the modular units is nearing 
completion.  

 There are markings on the blacktop for the layout for the two modular 
units   

 Some trees will have to be taken down for the modular buildings and 
      the new building.*  We will be landscaping and replacing trees closer 
      to the end of the project.  

FYI 
 The modular units will be arriving in late January and early February at 

Mariemont and Terrace Park. 
 *While we are trying to remove as few trees as possible, we will be working 

with the villages to make sure that trees are replaced and that the 
character of the school campuses remains “green”.   

 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to call (309-8743) or email me 

(kryan@mariemontschools.org). 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Kathy Ryan, Program Manager for Mariemont Schools 


